DOCKET

Aprit 5, 1995

The Stuart Rome Lecture
Sylvia A. Law

New York University School
of Law

Co-sponsored by the Law and
Health Care Program

“The Constitutional Right to
Privacy: Similarities and
Differences Between Abortion
and Assisted Suicide”

Brune Room, 5:30 p.m.

Stay in Touch!

Aerit 7, 1995

Quinn, Ward & Kershaw
Environmental Symposium
“Environmental Federalism”
Westminster Hall

9:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m.
Contact Laura Mrozek at

(410) 706-8157.

Please let us know where you are and what you are doing.

NAME CLASS
ADDRESS

PHONE DATE
WHAT'S NEW?

PLEASE RETURN TO: ALUMNI NEWSLETTER EDITOR, UNIVERSITY OF
MARYLAND SCHOOL OF LAW, 500 WEST BALTIMORE STREET, BALTIMORE,
MD 21201-1786 OrR FAX US AT (410) 706-0596.

Ifyour class note does not appear in the next issue, we haven't forgotten you!
Due to the volume of S.I T's, there may be a delay in publication. Thanks for

your patience.
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Aprit 20, 1995
Lunch Under the Pipes

Westminster Hall, 12 noon

Fourth Annual Honors Banquet
Westminster Hall, 5:30 p.m.

May I, 1995
Lunch Under the Pipes
Westminster Hall, 12 noon

May 24, 1995
Law and Health Care
Symposium

Co-sponsored by UMAB
Women’s Health Research
Group, Arm-in-Arm and
Sisters Surviving

“Breast Cancer: Controversies
and Challenges—Understand-
ing the Medical, Legal, Ethical
and Policy Issues”
Westminster Hall

8:15 a.m.-4:30 p.m.

Contact Law and Health Care
Program at (410) 706-3378.

SepTEMBER 7, 1995
Norman P. Ramsey Lecture
The Honorable Julian Cook
United States District Court
Westminster Hall, 5:30 p.m.

Dates are subject to change.

Bush to Chair Law
School Fund

Graeme W. Bush 76 will
become chair of the 1995-96
Law School Fund Board on
July 1, 1995, succeeding
John B. Isbister "77. Due to
the School of Law'’s change to
a traditional July to June fis-
cal year, Bush will head the
Law School Fund Board
from July 1, 1995 to June
30, 1996.

“I look forward to working
with all of the dedicated
alumni of the University of

Maryland
B School of Law
ﬁ to continue
T building the
é Law School
. Fund that has

Graeme W. enjoyed consis-
Bush '76 tent growth
under the

leadership of John Isbister.
With the assistance of the
alumni and development
staff, I hope to bring new
and creative ideas to the table
during my tenure.”
Bush is a member of the

firm Caplin & Drysdale,
Chartered, in Washington,
D.C., concentrating on white
collar criminal litigation and
related civil proceedings. He
has represented clients in con-
nection with securities fraud,
tax shelter, financial institu-
tion, attorney fee, attorney
grievance and pension plan
litigation. He received his
B.A. from Wesleyan
University before attending
law school. He lives in
Washington with his wife
and three children.



